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 PHILLIP T. CATALANO  and ROCKY OTIS 
LOGISTICS SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

 
 
As part of the on going educational effort of the OFDA we encourage students of 
logistics to enter the Office Furniture Industry, which is why we established the 
Phillip T Catalano and Rocky Otis Logistics Scholarship Fund.  
If you know of a logistics student that could use financial assistance, that you 
would like to nominate for the 2017 student scholarship fund, please fill out the 
form below.   
 
After we receive our candidates we will contact each one with a questionnaire 
and notice to submit an essay. The OFDA Board of Directors will determine our 
winner(s) from essays submitted. 
Please email this form back to theofda@yahoo.com 
 
(1) YOUR NAME__________________________TITLE________________________ 

COMPANY_____________________________TEL NO.________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS ______________________________________________________ 

 

(2) CANDIDATE’S NAME________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS 

______________________________________________________________ 

CITY, STATE, ZIP ______________________________________________________ 

TEL NO. _______________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS ______________________________________________________ 

 
AWARD TO BE PRESENTED AT OUR ANNUAL MEETING AND SEMINAR ON 
OCTOBER 5, 2017 AT THE AMWAY GRAND PLAZA HOTEL, GRAND RAPIDS, MI.  


